
New Procedures for collecting your child from school from June 1st 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
• If you have two children attending school, they will be on the playground for collection 
with their sibling. You will need to collect both children at the time allocated for your 
younger child e.g. if you have a preschool and year 1 child, please collect at the time 
allocated for the preschool collection.  
 
• Unfortunately, staff present will not be able to have individual conversations with 
parents at this time. If you wish to speak to a staff member, please contact them through 
the school office or the new class emails. 
 

• Enter through the main gate marked with an 
‘Enter’ sign. 

 
 

• We will be staggering the entries to school so 
please keep your distance whilst you are 
waiting to enter the school playground. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

• Your child will be waiting for you in the 
playground. 

 
 

• Keep following the yellow dots and your child 
will join you from their position on the 
playground.  
 
PLEASE STAY ON THE PATH, KEEP WALKING 
AND LET YOUR CHILD JOIN YOU. 
 
 
 
 

• Please exit by the top gate. This will be No 
Entry during pick up and drop off times. 
 
 


